
Souttar extends Hearts stay

Hearts  head  for  Kilmarnock  on
Ladbrokes  Premiership  business
tonight  boosted  by  the  news  that
defender John Souttar has signed a
contract extension that will keep
him in Gorgie until 2022.
Souttar,  who  recently  returned  from  a  long  lay-off  from
injury, joined fellow defenders Christophe Berra and Michael
Smith in extending their deals at Tynecastle.
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